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“Nurturing our quest for knowledge through the arts.”
Dear Wilson Wise Wolf Families,                                                                                                  August 2025
Welcome back to the 2025–2026 school year! We hope you had a restful and enjoyable summer and are as excited as we are for a wonderful year ahead. Over the summer, several of our dedicated teachers participated in a variety of professional development opportunities to continue refining their instructional practices. Eight of our teachers, along with our instructional coach and Assistant Principal Russell, attended Arts Integration Training in Washington, D.C. There, they engaged as active listeners, writers, performers, and collaborators, learning innovative strategies to increase student engagement, enhance academic achievement, and support intellectual development through the arts. Additionally, three of our staff members attended the Great Expectations Model training. As a GE Model School, we are proud to have provided scholarships for two new teachers and one returning teacher to attend this week-long experience, where they gained tools to inspire, motivate, and challenge students to excel in both learning and life.
We encourage all families to join our Wilson PTA, which plays a vital role in supporting our school’s success through collaboration with staff and administration. Membership is just $7 per person and can be paid via cash, check, or online.
Important Reminder: All families—both returning and new—must complete a background check each year if you plan to volunteer, be in the building during school hours, or attend field trips. To complete this required check, visit www.okcps.org, click the “Families and Communities” tab, then scroll to select “Volunteers.”
This year, the state has issued a new directive: “Bell to Bell, No Cell.” Students are strongly encouraged not to bring cell phones or smartwatches to school. If they must bring them, devices must be turned in to the front office upon arrival, powered down, and labeled. Phones will be kept securely in the office for the duration of the day. Please note: The school is not responsible for any lost or stolen devices. Urgent calls can be made from the classroom landlines.
Uniform Reminders:
· Shirts: Navy, white, gray polo-style shirts
· Pants: Navy, khaki, or black
· Fridays: Students may wear jeans (no holes) and a school t-shirt
School Day Schedule:
· Doors open at 8:00 AM for breakfast
· Classes begin promptly at 8:20 AM
· Dismissal is at 3:10 PM
· Drop-off and pick-up occur in the north circle drive
If you’d like to join your child for lunch a couple of times during the year, please give 24 hours' notice and ensure you have an approved background check on file.
Upcoming Dates:
· Meet the Teacher: August 12th from 4:00–6:00 PM
· First Day of School: August 13th

We are thrilled to begin this school year with you and your family, and we look forward to all the growth and success ahead.
Warm regards,
 Mrs. Margaret Saunders Simpson, Principal
 Kristen Russell, Assistant Principal
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